
From: WordPress [mailto:wordpress@npf.ie]  
Sent: 06 November 2017 23:10 
To: National Planning Framework 
Subject: Ireland 2040 Submission from Councillor Paul Bell 
 
Name: Councillor Paul 
Surname: Bell 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Message: 
I am shocked Drogheda has not been identified or considered. Drogheda needs special attention and 
requires a review of the boundary with Meath for economic and social development. I support Louth 
sub. 
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